
Sayyid Al-Hakeem commends rapid reconstruction campaign and project
inaugurations

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Sheikh Shams Al-Din

Mohammed Nahro al-Kassanzani, the head of the Kassanzani Qadiriyya Order worldwide on 1/4/2024.

They discussed political and social developments in Iraq, emphasizing the importance of

supporting the government's agenda. H.E. highlighted the significant role of influential

figures with religious, social, and tribal influence.

Additionally, H.E. stressed the crucial need to maintain Iraq's stability and transition it

into a lasting one, which is a collective responsibility. H.E. commended the government's

reconstruction efforts and its swift project launches.

Regarding Gaza's war developments, H.E. reiterated the call for implementing the UN Security

Council resolution to halt the conflict. H.E. held the international community responsible for

safeguarding the besieged Palestinian population in Gaza from Israeli aggression.


